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BY EMAIL AND RESS  
 
 
October 26, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
EB-2021-0243 – Generic Hearing on Uniform Transmission Rates-Related Issues and the Export 
Transmission Service Rate - Notice of Intervention for Hydro One Networks Inc. 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (HONI) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Notice of the Generic 
Hearing on Uniform Transmission Rates-Related Issues and the Export Transmission Service Rate and is 
writing to request intervenor status in this proceeding.  
 
HONI is the largest transmitter in Ontario and it interconnects with transmission systems in neighbouring 
jurisdictions in Canada and the U.S.  As such, HONI and its customers will be impacted by the outcome of 
this proceeding and it intends to fully participate in all aspects of this proceeding, as required. HONI is not 
eligible for, and will not be seeking cost awards for its participation in this proceeding.  
 
A copy of this letter has been filed on the OEB’s electronic filing system. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 

 

Frank D’Andrea 


